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To honor outstanding individuals whose contributions have made a lasting impact on the Plano Pacers, the club has established the Plano Pacer Hall of Fame. The following is an overview of the selection process.

The criteria for the Plano Pacer Hall of Fame selection process are as follows:

1. The first and second year up to three individuals may be selected. The third and future years, zero, one or two individuals may be selected and with a unanimous vote by the committee a third individual may be selected.
2. Any candidate will have made a significant contribution to the Plano Pacers Running Club. The contribution may have been work, promotion, administration, financial or other. A period of time of not less than seven years must have passed since the candidate’s good deed or contributions to the club. If the candidate meets this criteria credit will be given for all additional contributions performed over the last seven years.
3. The candidate must be or must have been a good citizen in the community.

4. The candidate must be in good standing with the Plano Pacer Running Club or never out of favor with the club.

5. The candidate may be a member, may not be a current member or may never have been a member of the Plano Pacer Running Club.

Rules related to the committee process will be developed and maintained by committee members.
The work of the committee including minutes, discussion or other information related to a candidate’s evaluation will not be communicated outside of the committee. A sitting member on the selection committee will not be an eligible candidate for the Hall of Fame selection.

The deliverables from the committee will consist of the name of each person elected to the Hall of Fame and a letter stating the individual’s contributions to the club. The letter will be framed and presented to the inductee. The committee will collect, document and retain contribution information for potential candidates. This information will be resource material for the committee’s future reference. The committee will also write a press release each year that a new individual is elected into the Hall of Fame.

A Hall of Fame Letter template will be placed on the Plano Pacer website for members to use to recommend a candidate for the Hall of Fame.
